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Crescent Hill Road to temporarily close 
 south of U.S.169 

 
 Monday, Aug. 5, the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) plans to 

temporarily close Crescent Hill Road south of U.S.169 for reconstruction. Crescent Hill 

Road is the first side road west of K-7. In addition, KDOT will close the west end of 371st 

Street where it intersects with Crescent Hill Road. There is no detour; traffic should use 

alternate routes. 

The temporary side road closures are taking place as part of the U.S.169 

roadway rehabilitation project in Miami County. The project contractor will elevate and 

widen the driving surface and ditches. Crescent Hill Road is expected to reopen to 

traffic in less than one month, weather permitting.  

 KDOT awarded the U.S.169 construction contract of approximately $11 million 

to APAC-Kansas Inc. - Reno Division. Those with questions concerning the road work 

may contact KDOT Garnett Area Construction Engineer David Baldridge at (785) 448-

5446, or KDOT Southeast District Public Affairs Manager Priscilla Petersen, 1-877-550-

5368. 

#### 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2

nd
 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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